TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

BUDGET WORK SHOP

OCTOBER 22ND, 2008

Town of Stanford Town Board met on Wednesday, October 22nd, 2008 for a Budget Workshop at 7:00pm.

Present at this workshop: 

Robert Cadwallader

Joyce Hadden

Virginia Stern

Arthur Hart

Bonnie Hall-assistant budget officer

After discussion of the 2009 Budget, At 8:30pm Councilwoman Joyce Hadden made a motion to close the work shop and go into a Special Meeting, second by Councilman Robert Cadwallader, for the purpose of setting the Public Hearing for the 2009 Budget. 

The Public Hearing for the 2009 Budget will be held on 

November 6th, 2008 at 7:30pm

The Town Clerk is instructed to advertize according to the Town law.

At 8:40pm, a motion to adjourn was made by Councilwoman Joyce Hadden, seconded by Councilman Robert Cadwallader. Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Hall

Bookkeeper

